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November8, 2011 

Mr. James Blaise Campanella 
Judah Oil, LLC 
PO Box 568 
Artesia, NM 88211-0568 

Re: Administrative Order SWD-1249 
Jamoca Federal SWD Well No. 1 (API 30-015-32265) 
900 FNL, 660 FEL, Unit A of Sec 29, T17S, R3 IE, NMPM, Eddy County 
Dispose into the Wolfcamp formation, Perforated Depths: 8890 to 9685 

You have submitted a request on behalf of Judah Oil, LLC, for an extension of this disposal 
permit beyond the one year deadline to commence injection for the reasons outlined in the 
attached correspondence. 

The Division finds that granting this request to extend this injection permit is in the interest of 
conservation and will prevent waste and protect the environment. 

All requirements of the above referenced injection permit and agreements in the application 
remain in full force and effect. 

The deadline to commence injection is hereby extended until December 31. 2011. 

JAM I BAILEY 
Director 

Cc: Oil Conservation Division - Artesia 
File: SWD-1249 

Oil Conservation Division * 1220 South St. Francis Drive 
* Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

* Phone: (505) 476-3440 * Fax (505) 476-3462* http:/7www.emnrd.state.nm.us. 



Jones, William V., EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

james campanella [judahoil@yahoo.com] 
Wednesday, October 12, 2011 5:34 PM 
Jones, William V., EMNRD 
Jamoca SWD extension 
jamoca SWD extension request.doc 

Will, 

I am asking for an extension to my Jamoca SWD Admin Order SWD-1249. I have attached my 
formal request and will send you a hard copy in the mail. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

James B. Campanella 
Judah Oil, LLC 
PO Box 568 
Artesia, NM 88211 
575-746-1280 
575-746-1290 (fax) 

I 



Oil and Gas Operating 

October 12, 2011 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
ATTN: William V. Jones 
1220 South St. Frances Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

RE: Jamoca Federal #1 SWD, API #30-015-32265 
Administration Order SWD-1249 

Dear Mr. Jones, 

I am requesting an extension to the Jamoca SWD Administration Order SWD-1249. The well has been re­
entered but failed the MIT test. We believe the squeeze holes located at 3775', may be leaking. We have 
a pulling unit rigged up on the well and are going to squeeze the holes on Monday the 17 t h. 

The Administration order was issued on October 22, 2010 and expires on October 22, 2011 if the well isn't 
put into service by then. I am asking for an extension thru December 31, 2011. We are in the process of 
building the disposal battery and should have it completed by January 1, 2012. 

If you have any questions, please contact me a 575-748-5488. 

Sincerely, 

James B Campanella 
Member/Manager 
Judah Oil, LLC 

P.O. Box568 
611 WMahone, Suite D 
Artesia, NM 88211-0568 

Office: (505)746-1280 
Fax: (505)746-1290 

E-Mail: judahoilitpyahoo. corn 


